
AMERICANISM Officer’s Bulletin – October, 2023 

 

Americanism contest forms have been updated on the website.  Department entries are due to me 

by April 1st. 

  This year’s topic is: “Why is it Important to Vote?” Please encourage your posts and schools to 

participate.  

 

Karen Harmon  

Americanism Officer  


